
Help4Kids: Help4Kids collects food year-round for the 

Backpack Buddies Program! 

Your donations matter! 

Vienna Sausage, Peanut Butter or Cheese Crackers, Fruit Cups 

and Juice Drinks: These children would otherwise go hungry.   

Prayer Concerns: Woodie Woodward, Sonya Martin, Craig 

Hyman, Joann Wiegand, Bernice Stone, Sue Dusenbury, Bob 

Miller, Braelyn Philips, Karen Chan, Julia Land, Virginia Buck, 

Marie Newman, Lavon Singleton, Janet Von Deck, Frank 

Stilley, Harriet Edwards, George & Jan Kyzer, Louise 

Goodwin, Catherine Causey, Kathy Tuttle, Frances Reaman, 

Virginia Hardwick, Val Dunham, Karlene Rudolph, Sylvia 

Avant, Rebecca Howell, Eugenia Benton, Billy Joe Calhoun, 

Ruth Thomas, Ted Boyd. 

Birthdays This Week 

March 2:  Karen Chan 

March 3: Alice Roberts 

March 5: Amelia Wood, Charley Levy, Leanne Hagen 

March 6:  Noah Hardwick 

March 7:  Anne Roof 

Reading Voices Needed!!! 

If you would like to serve as a lector to read the Old Testament/New 

Testament lessons on Sunday mornings in worship, contact Melinda 

Hyman at  843-421-5655 or sign up in the Commons.  A sign-up 

sheet is available on the desk.  Thank you for your willingness to 

participate in worship as we proclaim God’s word. 

Weekday Book Study –  Searching for Sunday by Rachel Held 

Evans; Thursdays at 10:30 a.m. in the Parlor. Contact Rev. Kyle 

at: kyle.randle@fumcconway.org.  

The New 2020 Flower Calendar is posted in the Narthex.  Please 

take a minute to reserve dates that are meaningful to you.  March 

and April dates are especially needed. Altar flowers are not a 

budgeted item.  They are gifts to the Worship service by those who 

graciously sign-up.  

March 20-22:  St. Simon Island Youth 

Retreat / We need adult volunteers to 

accompany us on this trip!  Please contact 

Josh if you have the availability. 

June 7-10:  Vacation Bible School / 

Volunteers are needed! Please contact Josh 

if you are willing and able!  

 Josh.Tietje@fumcconway.org 

First United Methodist Church

Children’s Lenten Mission
Easter Baskets for 

Help4Kids!

Items Needed: Candy, New Small Stuffed Animals, 
and New Small Toys!

Please leave donations in the 
Mission Corner of the Commons.

The Lenten Offering will benefit various charities in 

Horry County, CAP, Help4Kids, The Shepherd’s 

Table, and Waccamaw Youth Center. Donations are 

now being accepted through Easter Sunday, April 12. 

Please mark your checks for the Lenten  Offering. Thank you for 

your help during this Lenten Season. 

Turn your 

clocks 

ahead one 

hour before 

bedtime on 

Saturday, 

March 7! 

Lenten Lunches

Thursdays @ NoonMarch 5

Kingston Presbyterian Church

March 12

First United Methodist Church

March 19

St. Paul’s Anglican Church

March 26

St. Ann’s Episcopal Church
(hosted at FUMC)

April 2

First Baptist Church
(hosted at FUMC)

Lenten Luncheons Thursday @ Noon

Grocery Bags for  

Churches Assisting People (CAP) 

Thank you church family for your outpouring of love to 

the people of our community through your donations of 

food.  Over 105 grocery bags were filled to overflowing!   

The Altar Guild of First UMC would like to offer some 
opportunities for persons at First UMC to honor or memorialize 
loved ones.  The Altar Guild prepares the sanctuary each week for 
worship, setting up for Communion, Baptisms, and other special 
services.  After many years of beloved usage in worship, several 
items need to be replaced. 

• The Advent Wreath stand has become warped and is being held 
 together with duct tape and toothpicks! 

• The pitcher used for water during baptisms is in poor condition. 

• The Communion vessels particularly the pitcher for wine is 
showing much wear. 

The cost for replacement of these items varies.  If you are interested 
in replacing one or more of these items that we use in worship, 
please contact Rev. Kyle for more information. 

mailto:kyle.randle@fumcconway.org
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Serving Next Sunday, March 8 

Altar Guild: Wilmarie Boatwright, Callie Timbes, Peggy Turnes   

Acolytes and Crucifer:  Ross Fallaw, Julia Hagen, Sara Randle 

Lector: Helen Schreiber 

Counting Committee: Sallie Goldfinch, Lynn Hammond 

Trustee Duty:  Katherine Smith, Joe Hunter Hymn 

Children’s Church:  Joy Tietje 

Bus Duty: Daniel Hunnicutt 

Sound Technicians:  Lee Hickman, Charles Hucks 

Ushers:  Mark Brooks (Chairman), Ken Bitting, Will Bitting, William 

Goldfinch, Billy Jones, Ike Locklair, Britt Stiltner, Bill Taylor, Alex 

Todd, Brad Todd, Mark Woodward 

Serving This Sunday, March 1 

Altar Guild: Wilmarie Boatwright, Callie Timbes, Peggy Turnes   

Acolytes and Crucifer:  Jackson Hagen, Drew Nelson, Noah Hardwick 

Lector: Helen Schreiber 

Counting Committee: Sallie Goldfinch, Lynn Hammond 

Trustee Duty:  Katherine Smith, Joe Hunter Hymn 

Children’s Church:  Ginger Jordan 

Bus Duty: John Sawyer 

Sound Technicians:  Lee Hickman, Charles Hucks 

Ushers:  Mark Brooks (Chairman), Ken Bitting, Will Bitting, William 

Goldfinch, Billy Jones, Ike Locklair, Britt Stiltner, Bill Taylor, Alex 

Todd, Brad Todd, Mark Woodward 

Stewardship For The Week of February 23 

Operating Fund 8,614.00 

Designated Giving 605.00 

Capital Campaign 469.00 

 

Sunday School 126 

Worship 222 

Shrove Tuesday 78 

Wonderful Wednesday 133 

Ash Wednesday Services 238 

 

Help4Kids 

Bag of Clothes 1 

Opportunities for Adults Short-Term Faith Studies 

Wednesdays – 6:15–7:30 in Rm 224.  

Weekly in-depth study of  

Genesis and Exodus. 

WONDERFUL WEDNESDAY MEAL 

Jimmy’s Ham Bog, String Beans,  

Salad Bar and Dessert!  

Serving begins at 5:30 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall 

$5 per person or $15 per family. 

 https://www.umnews.org/  

Lenten Organ Meditations  

Wednesdays at Noon 

March 4 - April 1  

With Area Organists Participating  

You are invited to take part in the ‘40 acts’ 

initiative during the forty days of Lent.  Simply 

complete one assigned act of generosity each day 

along with a brief devotional reflection.  

Generous acts will be announced via Facebook 

 and email beginning Wednesday, February 26. 

A Soup and Sandwich Fellowship will follow the Lenten 

Organ Meditations in the Family Life Center. Volunteers are 

needed to provide a pot of  soup or sandwiches or both for the 

fellowship.   

Please text/contact Melinda Hyman if you would be willing to 

help.  843-421-5655  

The Temptation of Christ 

https://www.umnews.org/

